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May 27, 2019 

Breakstone, White & Gluck 
2 Center Plaza #530 
Boston, MA 02108 
Attn : Attorney David White 

Dear Attorney White, 

Commonwealth of Massachusetts 

POLICE DEPARTMENT 
WILLIAM G. BROOKS III 

Chief of Police 

I would like to thank you for your generous donation of the bicycle helmets that we handed out to the 

residents within the Town of Norwood at our annual Bike Safety Day that was held on Saturday, May 18, 

2019. We handed out 48 helmets and without your donation, this day would not be a success. 

Over the past years we have partnered with you, Norwood Bank and Norwood Bicycle Depot. Norwood 
Bank makes a donation that allows us to cover the cost of any bike that needs to be repaired and 
Norwood Bicycle Depot donates their time fixing those bikes. 

Thanks again, your donation of helmets was greatly appreciated . 

Sincerely, 

WILLIAM G. BROOKS Ill 
CHIEF OF POLICE 

WGB/cjk 

cc: Officer Paul Murphy 
Officer Jamie Mahoney 
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